OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: FILE FROM: RILEY

SUBJECT: FLAG COMMISSION: PUBLIC HEARINGS

DATE 10/25/00 **CC:** FILE

Thursday, October 19th: Itawamba Community College, Tupelo Branch

- Hearing to be held in the University of Mississippi Advanced Education Center's Auditorium (2nd Floor) room seats approximately 174
- First contacted A.W. Boggs, President (662-862-8001)
- Confirmed room w/ Alicia Goodson (662-844-5622) 9/27 @ 2:30 by phone
- Chief Smith, Tupelo PD

Thursday, October 26th: Meridian Community College, Meridian

- Hearing to be held in gym of the Ivy Sports Center citizens to sit in large bleacher section
- First contacted Scott Elliott, President (601-484-8619)
- Confirmed Room 24- of the Health Center w/ Beverly Bryson (601-484-8618) 9/27 @ 2:20 by phone moved to gym on 10/24
- Chief of Security Chief Jerry Marlow

Thursday, November 2nd: Mississippi Delta Community College, Moorhead

- Hearing to be held in the Fine Arts Auditorium room seats approximately 200 (NOTE: 10/25 Stacy checking to see if we can move to gym)
- First left message in Larry Bailey's office (Dean of Academic Affairs) (662-246-6317) (President Bobby Garvin out of office 662-246-6301)
- Confirmed room w/ Stacy in Dean Bailey's office (662-246-6317) 9/27 @ 2:40 by phone
- Chief of Security Chief Manual

Thursday, November 9th: Gulf Coast Community College, Jefferson Davis Campus (Gulfport)

- Hearing to be held in the Fine Arts Auditorium seats 400
- First left message w/ Gloria Breland in President Willis Lott's office (601-928-6280) on 9/27 @ 2:45 she is to have Dr. Donny Taylor of JD call me
- Confirmed room with Nancy Sneed 228-896-2519 (9/28)
- Tiffany Alford called to inquire as to set up (10/16) 228-897-3887
- Chief Wayne Payne, Gulfport PD 228-868-5900 (fax 228-868-5796) probably assigned to Cpt. Allan Weatherford

Monday, November 13th: Millsaps College, Jackson

- Hearing to be held in the Recital Hall of the Academic Complex (AC) seats 400
- Room confirmed via e-mail to William Winter from Dr. John T. Thatamanijj, Assistant Professor of Religious Studies 974-1333
- Chief of Security Wayne Miller (974-1182)